
From: Leo Wyndham 

Sent: 21 April 2023 10:12 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Isabelle Walsh 

Subject: objection to planning application 2023/0160/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Hello  

 

I am the owner of  and I also object to this planning 

application. I have cc'd my wife who owns the flat with me.  

 

I understand that the other residents including Michael Birnbaum have shared their 

objections while your website was open.  

 

https://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/Generic/StdDetails.aspx?

PT=Planning%20Applications%20On-

Line&TYPE=PL/PlanningPK.xml&PARAM0=610517&XSLT=/Northgate/PlanningExplorer

/SiteFiles/Skins/camden/xslt/PL/PLDetails.xslt&FT=Planning%20Application%20Details&P

UBLIC=Y&XMLSIDE=/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/SiteFiles/Skins/camden/Menus/PL.xml

&DAURI=PLANNING 

 

Our objections are aligned with the others already shared by other residents on the street.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Leo Wyndham 


